Fort Valley State Physical Education

“Fitness for Life.  It Starts Now!”

Greetings, Parents!
My name is Jerry Dickens, and I’m looking forward to having your child in my class this year. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 478-388-0000 or jerry.dickens@hotmail.com. I have listed some useful information about our classroom and upcoming events, below.

Open House [image: image1.wmf]
I would like to invite you to our school’s Open House. Come and learn about our classroom procedures and curriculum topics. You are encouraged to attend this event with your child.

Date:

June 6, 2005
Time:

400 PM

Location:
FVSU Gymnasium
Class Schedule [image: image2.wmf]
Here is a sample of our daily class schedule.

	Class Block 1 hour 45 minutes
-Stretching

-Cardiovascular Exercise

-Core Lesson (Square Dancing, Conditioning, Walking, Basketball, Volleyball)

-Cool Down Stretching


Volunteers [image: image3.wmf]
We always welcome parent volunteers in our classroom. I will have volunteer forms available during our Open House. We appreciate any time and talent you have to share with us.

Thank you for your help and support. I know it will be a fun and successful year for the students. I look forward to meeting you at our Open House.

Classroom Webpage[image: image4.wmf]
If you would like to see additional information on my class or myself please visit my classroom website.  Later throughout the semester, assignment and other important information will be placed on this sight, so keep up with what your kids are doing and other important health happenings.

Website: http://jerry.dickens.tripod.com/
Homework Policy[image: image5.wmf]
This class is about getting physically fit and improving your life style and way of living.  Living today for a healthier tomorrow.  I will know if you are not doing your homework.  It will show when your child is performing their assessment tests.  Improvement should be shown from test to test.  Assessment tests will be given about every three weeks.  
Other Important Information[image: image6.wmf]
Classroom Donations of Athletic Equipment would be greatly appreciated freeing up money to get more expensive heart monitors and blood pressure kits.  This class is changing for the better we are all about total fitness.  

If there is an emergency please make sure your emergency contact information is correct and up to date.  We do not need any delays in getting in touch with the child’s guardian if something arises.
We will be going to a Braves game on June 12, 2005.  Please return your child’s Field Trip form and Money you and child or your child will be going.  There will be plenty of parental supervision.

Let’s have a great year!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Best regards,

Jerry E. Dickens, Health and Phys. Ed Teacher

